
Date: October 31, 2023
To: State Agency Chief Procurement Officers and Cooperative Program Members
From: State Procurement Office
Re: Armed/Unarmed Security Services

The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” multiple contracts for Armed and Unarmed Security Services,
Security on Sovereign Lands, and Law Enforcement Patrols on State Trust Land. The initial Contract Period is from
November 1, 2023 to October 31, 2024 and can be used by Statewide Eligible Agencies.

Contractor Contract #

Blue Line Courier LLC, Rubicon CTR068377

CONFIDENTIAL BACKGROUND
INVESTIGATIONS - CBI SECURITY SERVICE

CTR068379

Providers International Inc CTR068380

Superior Protection Services CTR068381

SURVEILLANCE SECURITY INC CTR068382

Universal Protection Services CTR068383

Please contact Stephanie Stevens for any questions stephanie.stevens@azdoa.gov.

Stephanie Stevens, MS
Statewide Procurement Manager, Professional Services & Commodities
ADOA - State Procurement Office | State of Arizona
1400 West Washington St., Suite 300 | Phoenix, AZ 85007
(602) 364-2662 | stephanie.stevens@azdoa.gov


